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CPA RESPONSE TO COMPETITION COMMISSION

RE: ANGLO AMERICAN (TARMAC)/LAFARGE MERGER INQUIRY

In response to your letter dated 14 September requesting information on organisations that are involved with
Tarmac and/or Lafarge, the Construction Products Association has both Tarmac and Lafarge as company
members. The Association has 24 companies members and 44 Trade Association members across all parts of
construction product manufacturing and supply. The Association is a representative body for the whole industry
and, as a consequence, is not involved in the markets that Tarmac and Lafarge operate in. In addition, the
outcome of the Competition Commission inquiry is not an issue for the Association and does not affect our

operations.

If you require any other information then please contact myself at the Association (contact details below).

Dr. F. Noble Francis

Economics Director

Construction Products Association
The Building Centre

26 Store Street

London

WCI1E 7BT



